
St.Paul’s Peel C of E Primary School 
 MONDAY, 20 JULY 2020

Dinner Money 
Dinner money is £10.50 
per week, payable in 
advance.  This must be 
paid via Parent Pay as at 
the moment we are not 
able to accept cash.  

Free School 
Meals  
A reminder if you think 
you are eligible for Free 
School Meals, please 
contact Salford on 
0161793 2500. 

Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 are entitled to 
free school meals as part 
of the Government 
Universal School Meal 
Initiative. However if 
your child is moving 
into Year 3, please check 
to see if you are eligible 
for Free School Meals. 

Breakfast Club/ 
After School 
Clubs 
Breakfast club and after 
school clubs will not be 
taking place in Autumn 
Term 1.  

  

OUR SCHOOL FAMILY  
Not only are we saying ‘Good bye’ to our Year 6 pupils, but we are also saying ‘Good 
bye’ to some families from around school: Britton, Cavanagh, Owen, Gethin-Proctor, 
Hampson, Hannon, Heywood, Hilton, Johnson, Kemsley, Krakowiak, MacDonald, 
Mbow, Openshaw, Pickles, Scott, Shaw, Sly, Smith, Wells and Wroe.  Thank you for 
being part of our school family! 



Contact Details   

If you move house, change your email address or your telephone number, please email school so our records 
can be kept up to date. 
Reminder, it is a legal requirement for us to have a minimum of TWO emergency contact numbers for your 
child. 

Uniform 
A reminder about appropriate school uniform. 

‣ Maroon Jumper/Cardigan (preferably with school logo) Black/Grey trousers or skirt  Blue Polo Shirt. 

‣  ALL children must wear black shoes, with no coloured emblems or logos on. 

P.E Uniform. 

• White polo/Plain white t.shirt, Plain Black/Navy P.E shorts, Black Pumps- NOT trainers.  

• Plain Black/Navy jogging bottoms for outdoor P.E sessions.  

Staff 
Mrs Hitchen is retiring over the summer holidays; she will be greatly missed by everyone at St Paul’s Peel C.E. 
Primary. We wish her a very happy retirement. 

Mrs Kelly is now on Maternity Leave and we await to hear when her baby is born. 

 20 JULY 2020

     MESSAGE FROM MISS BARKER  
I would like to say a huge thank you to all my staff who have been incredible during the COVID-19 
pandemic.  They have either worked from home or worked in school, tirelessly for all of our school family. 

I would also like to thank parents and carers for your support during ‘lock down’ in decisions made to keep 
everyone safe and also for the positive feedback that I have received. 

School in September will still not look like ‘normal’ but we will get through it together.  During the summer 
holidays, please do keep checking the school website for the latest information. 

The new academic year is now starting on Monday 7th September instead of Wednesday 2nd September. 




